
The Family Support Council Will
Be Discussing Two Important
Issues Tonight
The Moore Center's Family Support Council meeting is
tonight at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom.

They'll be covering 2 important topics:

1. Cost of Care 
2. BDS systems change (read more here): 
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/disability-care/developmental-
services/bds-systems-work

There's also a BDS informational session that is happening on Thursday,
May 5, from 6:00pm-7:00pm. Here's the link for that session:
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/events/bds-systems-work-public-information-
session

To join the Family Support Council meeting, email
themoorecenter@nhfamilysupport.org and they'll send you the Zoom
meeting link.

Here's a message from Maria Sieper, Chair of the Family Support Council:
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Museum's Morningstar Access
Dates for Summer 2022

Visit Boston Children's Museum as part of your
summer fun!

Mask Optional 
Masks are recommended but not required for visitors. The Museum staff
will wear masks when interacting with visitors.

• Friday, June 24, 2022, 5:30-7:30pm - Evening Edition! 
• Saturday, August 6, 2022, 8:00-10:00am



All Masks On! 
All staff and visitors ages 2 and older are required to wear masks with no
exceptions. Families with any types of needs must be able to follow this
strict mask rule in order to maximize health safety for children with medical
needs.

• Saturday, June 4, 2022, 8:00-10:00am 
• Saturday, July 2, 2022, 8:00-10:00am

Registration is required.

Register here

Come To The Moore Center's
2022 Garden Party!

Each year a community member(s) is selected as a Garden Party
honoree, in recognition of their commitment to our community. This year’s
honorees are Ellie and David Cochran.

Ellie and David have been a pillar of support in Greater Manchester, and
as such, we are thrilled to honor them for all they have done and continue
to do.

https://bostonchildrensmuseum.org/morningstar


Please join us in honoring Ellie and David Cochran on Thursday, June
23rd! You can read more about Ellie and David Cochran at the link below.

Read more
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